
Newsletter  24.11.23 

Crystal News 
It’s been a very busy week with lots of different things going on! We started the 
week by joining year 4 for a rehearsal of the Christmas play. It was great to hear the 
story for the first time and practice our singing all together in the hall.  PE has been gymnastics 
and this week we started to explore some of our apparatus to practice the floor work moves we 
have been developing. 

With the Christmas fair next Friday we have been perfecting our DT skills! A huge thank you to 
Mrs Jones and Mrs Andrews for their patience with the Pom-Pom making and thankyou to all who 
donated wool and cardboard for the children to use! The Gonks are looking fabulous and are 
almost ready to sell!  

The children have started writing Instructions in English and created their own games out of any 
material they could find. They then had to write the instructions for this game so that I could play 
them! Maths, we have been focusing on missing number problems in addition and subtraction. 
The children have memorised a rhyme to help them with this… see if they can remember it at 
home! We have also been creating some Art by making colour wheels that will help us to create 
our Jackson Pollock inspired Art piece.  

Have a lovely weekend. Miss Hurford  

Important notices 

We have our Puxton Park trip next week! Please 
ensure the children bring a sensible bag as they will 
need to carry their own lunch and water bottles. Also 
ensure the children are prepared for all weather types 
and wrapped up warm as we will be mostly outside! 
Wellies can be brought however, a plastic bag will need 
to be provided for the way back!  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Hurford  

  


